
HSD PTA COUNCIL
NEWSLETTER
PTA's mission is to make every child's potential a
reality by engaging and empowering families and
communities to advocate for all children.

THE HAZELWOOD PTA COUNCIL
39TH ANNUAL RUN/WALK 

 
 

Registration is now open for the 39th Annual Run/Walk! 
For the safety of our community, our Run/Walk will be virtual
this year.  We will offer the same race options as in years
past, but races may be run any time during the May 8th -
May 22nd window and at the route of your choice.  

Race registration is only $6 and t-shirts (with the design
pictured below) are available for only $10. 
Click on this link to register
online.  Payment options
include credit card ($3 fee
for processing) or cash/check
(download pdf form from online
registration and follow 
instructions for mailing or drop off).
April 16th is deadline to order
t-shirts and race registration
increases to $8 after this date. 

Don't want to participate in
Run/Walk but still want to donate?
Click on this link.

  

Upcoming Events
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 3/18 (THURSDAY)
PTA COUNCIL GENERAL MEETING

6:30 PM
ZOOM LINK

3/16 (TUESDAY)
PANDA EXPRESS DINE OUT

ALL DAY EVENT 
 10AM - 10PM
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3/16 (TUESDAY)
BOE MEETING 

6:30 PM 
ZOOM LINK

3/22 - 3/26
SPRING BREAK
NO SCHOOL 

4/8 (THURSDAY)
BOE COMMUNITY FORUM 

6 - 7:30 PM 

3/31 (WEDNESDAY)
SUBMIT NEW PTA OFFICERS

TO MOPTA 
 

https://raceroster.com/events/2021/45328/the-39th-hazelwood-pta-scholarship-runwalk-virtual
http://www.paypal.me/HazelwoodPTACouncil
https://zoom.us/j/93871744658
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://zoom.us/j/99147932587
https://mopta.org/home-2/missouri-pta-2021-2022-officers-form/
https://mopta.org/home-2/missouri-pta-2021-2022-officers-form/


Dine at the Panda Express location
in Florissant at 2399 North Highway
67 (carryout and delivery available)

at any time on Tuesday, March
16th and 20% of your purchase will
go towards our Scholarship Fund.

Present the flyer (either print or
digital) when ordering OR use the

code 320230
Click on here for the flyer!  

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION LINK
NOW OPEN!!

Established in 1959, the Hazelwood
PTA Council Scholarship fund  was
created to provide scholarships to
our Hazelwood seniors.  Our goal
each year is to award up to 100
scholarships of $500 each.  The

number of scholarships awarded to
students at each Hazelwood High
School (Central High, East High,
West High and the Opportunity
Center) is determined annually

based on senior class enrollment as
of January 1st of each year.  Click on

this link to for more details about
eligibility criteria and for the link to
the online scholarship application.  

 
DEADLINE TO APPLY IS MARCH 28th. 

We are looking for people to join our 2021-2022 Council Board.  We have a variety of
positions and committees open.  If you are interested in being part of a team that hosts

community-wide events and provides support and training to our PTA units, 
please contact us by clicking on this link.  
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PANDA EXPRESS DINE OUT EVENT 
MARCH 16TH, 2021 

Help Wanted!  We need YOU to join our Council Team 

https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/scholarship-program
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/contact-us-1


BEING A PTA MEMBER MAKES YOU AN
ADVOCATE FOR ALL OF OUR CHILDREN 

 
Did you know that PTA is the largest volunteer child advocacy
association in the nation and provides a powerful voice for
children and families?  Your membership in your local PTA
automatically grants you membership in Missouri and National
PTA.  The power of PTA is unified action and a unified push
for improved legislation that benefits all children. Because of
PTA we have Kindergarten, Child labor laws, hot and healthy
lunches and a juvenile justice system among many other
things. When you recruit a new PTA member let them know
that they aren't just part of a local organization, but a state and
national one too. Their voice has been added to the millions-
strong unified voice of PTA!   Find out more about current
Missouri legislation affecting education here.  Click this link to
view the complete 2021 MOPTA Legislative platform. 
  
 

As you elect new PTA officers for the
2021 - 2022 year keep in mind  this
valuable training opportunity - the

Hazelwood PTA Council will host a
virtual School of Information on

Saturday, May 22nd.  We will have
informative sessions for President,

Treasurer, Secretary and Membership,
plus opportunities for Q and A.  Stay

tuned for more information!  And don't
forget to submit new officer information

to MOPTA by March 31st (click on
 this link).  Missouri PTA and the

Hazelwood PTA Council will use this
contact information for
 the upcoming year. 
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HELPFUL LINKS:
Hazelwood PTA Council

Contact HSD PTA Council

Donate to HSD PTA Council

Hazelwood School District

Missouri PTA

National PTA

https://mopta.org/category/advocacy/
https://mopta.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Missouri-PTA-Legislative-Platform-2021.pdf
https://mopta.org/home-2/missouri-pta-2021-2022-officers-form/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/contact-us-1
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/donate
https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/
https://mopta.org/
https://www.pta.org/

